
Subject: Response to Grant Application - 

Future Collaboration Interest 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for your recent communication regarding the outcome of our grant application titled 

"[Grant Title]." While we are disappointed to learn that our proposal was not selected for 

funding, we are grateful for the opportunity to submit our project for consideration. 

We believe that the objectives of our project align closely with the mission of [Recipient's 

Organization/Granting Body], and we remain very interested in exploring potential collaboration 

opportunities in the future. We are committed to enhancing [specific field or purpose of the 

grant], and we feel that a partnership could yield impactful results. 

We would appreciate any feedback you could provide on our proposal, as it would be invaluable 

for refining our approach for future applications. Additionally, we would like to stay in touch 

regarding any new funding opportunities or collaborative projects that [Recipient's 

Organization/Granting Body] may be pursuing. 

Thank you once again for your consideration, and we hope to connect soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


